
SUNDAY    Mar. 7, 2021 
9:30 am Communion 
 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour & Sunday School 

  Ken Stange is speaking 

Tuesday 

9:00 am Ladies Bible Study-New topical study every 

week. 
 

7:00 pm MOPS-Bible Studay @ the Chapel 

Wednesday  

7:00 am Prayer Meeting 
 

6:00 pm Lategan’s Bible Study 
 

Thursday 

6:00 pm Awana 

 

Saturday 

Cleaning Team-The Gals’ Group-If you have an hour or so to 

help out please contact Gail @ 780-349-3236.  
 

SUNDAY    Mar. 14, 2021 
9:30 am Communion 
 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour & Sunday School  

  Keith Bidne is speaking

 

Baptismal Service 
On Sunday, March 21 we are planning a 

baptismal service. If you would like to be 

baptized or have questions about baptism, you 

can talk to John Grant, Ken Stange or Keith Bidne. 

 

BBC Camp Made New 

As a church family we would like to support the Bethel Bible Camp 

building project. Together, our goal is to raise $10,000. Please 

designate “BBC-Camp Made New” on your offering envelope if 

you would like to give towards this project. So far we have raised 

$5700.

 

Dickson’s 
Pray for religious freedom in France and the 

Dickson’s our missionaries. See bulletin board for details. 

Operation Christmas Child 
We need your help to prepare and pack more! 

Please join us in the Calgary processing center 

to safely pack shoeboxes with gift-in-kind 

materials and tens of thousands of shoeboxes 

ordered online. There are volunteer dates 

available from now to the end of April. Please visit 

samaritanspurse.ca to register and learn how we’re making the 

Operation Christmas Child volunteer experience COVID-safe 

for everyone. Thank you for being part of this vital ministry! 

 

Good Friday 
Good Friday is coming up on April 

2. We are planning two services, 

9:30am and 11am. Communion 

will be offered at both services. Registration is required.

 

Our Daily Bread 
The Mar, April, May “Our Daily Bread”  

devotionals and the new “Word for You Today” 

devotionals are now available. Pick up copies in 

the foyer!  
 

Mount Carmel 
Mount Carmel is starting a presidential 

search process with the goal of hiring a new 

president for the 2021/2022 school year. As 

of April, Ken Marshman will have completed 

his two-year term as Interim President. For those interested, 

go to www.mountcarmelbiblecollege.com and look up info on 

the presidential search.  

Baptism Series 
If you are interested, Charles Price has an excellent 3-part 

series online on Baptism that is well worth listening to. 

Go to Livingtruth.ca Search - Baptism series 

Baby Bottle Campaign 
Your donation will impact many lives through the Baby Bottle 

Campaign for the Barrhead Pregnancy Care Centre! This 

centre would not exist without generous people like yourself. 

The Campaign helps women facing unexpected pregnancies 

find hope and support. This year we won’t have physical 

bottles for loose change, but it's still easy to participate. Just 

go to our website www.pregnancycarecentre.ca click the 

events tab and then Baby Bottle Campaign. Tax-deductible 

receipts will be issued for donations of $20.00 or more. For 

those who prefer to donate via cash or check, please talk to 

Angelique DeJong. 

 

 
Just a reminder, in order to maintain our building cleanliness 

and protect the materials, please do not bring food or 

beverages into the Chapel library. For your info, there is a 

new location for all the audio books (in the middle of the 

library) and the children’s DVD’s (now in the children’s 

corner). Please remember to sign materials out when taking 

items from the library. 

 

Sunday Service Registration 
Sunday registration is required by 9am on Fridays. Also, 

please let us know if you will have children attending Sunday 

school OR are volunteering upstairs. You must pre-register 

to attend. Phone or email the Chapel office, 780-349-4555, 

wgchapel@telusplanet.net 
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Operation Christmas Child 

Item of the Month 
The drop-off container is by the missions  

board. Questions: Ezan @ 780-283-0240. 

 

Assisted Listening  
We have a new assisted listening system that uses your smartphone 

or tablet to listen to the service. Please see Graham Letts or Cam 

Bouchard for more info and assistance in accessing. 

Gospel Chapel Library 
You can access our library catalogue and your personal record by 

logging on to: https://westlockchapel.library.site 

You will need your library number and password in order to access 

your personal information and renew or reserve items. Please see 

the librarians on duty to obtain that information. 
Online Bulletin & Sermons 

If you miss a Sunday service, you can view the bulletin or listen to 

a message online on our church website at: 

www.westlockgospelchapel.com 

Bulletin Inserts/Info 
Please have any information you would like put into the bulletin to 

Trish in the office by 12:00pm each Thurs.  

Donations 

The Chapel has a Mission Fund, a Benevolent Fund, and 

Maintenance Fund which you can designate your offerings 

to, if you wish. All other funds received will go into the 

General Fund. Contributions can be made in the box located 

below the mailboxes in the foyer or you may contribute 

online via Interac e-transfer, to wgchapel@telusplanet.net. 

There are instructions on our website if you need them. 
 

 

Deacon’s Financial Report 
Feb. Income: $43,448, Expenses: $26,428 

($5700 to Bethel Bible Camp) 
 

 

Ministry Leadership 
 

Overseers: 
Ken Stange       780-349-3236        Jan Lategan     (Sabbatical) 

Dave Nelson     780-349-1778        John Grant       780-349-8855         

Keith Bidne      780-349-7079          

Eric Wahlund (Emeritus)                Jim Gibbard (Emeritus)    
 

The elders are available in the mornings in the Chapel office if you would 

like to meet with one of them: Monday – Ken Stange, Tuesday  Keith 

Bidne, Wednesday – Ken Stange, Thursday – John Grant 
  

Deacons: Scott Letts   780-349-2286, Jared deJong780-283-0807, 

                                                           Kevin Nutt   780-349-4904 

  

Serving Coordinator: Carol Van Ruskenveld   780-307-6335 
 

Secretary:  Trish Ehrenholz (Office Phone) 780-349-4555 
 

AWANA: Commander - John Grant 780-349-8855 

 Sparks: (K- Grade 2, boys &girls) Leila Nadeau             780-349-6802 

 Truth &Training Boys: (Grs 3-6) John Grant                        780-349-8855 

 Truth &Training Girls: (Gr 3-6) Cindy Scott              780-656-6264  

 & Trish Ehrenholz              780-349-6822 

Youth Group: (Grades 7-12) – Jared & Angelique deJong    780-283-0807 

  Trek: (Gr 7-9 boys and girls)                                     780-283-1222 

  Journey: (Gr10-12 boys and girls) 
 

MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers): Angelique deJong 780-283-1222 
 

Men’s Group: Trevor Ehrenholz 780-674-0956 
 

Missions Committee:  Dave Nelson 780-349-1778, 

Judy Gibbard 780-307-6249, Kevin & Susan Nutt 780-349-4904 
  

Prayer Chain: Judi Bidne 780-349-7079 & Liz Gurnett 780-349-6092 & 

                           Susan Nutt 780-349-4904 
  

Library: Judi Bidne 780-349-7079 
 

Bethel Bible Camp WGC Representatives: 

Graham Letts (Chairman) 780-307-6211 

Lonnie Brown 780-349-5524, Tim Gurnett 780-349-6092 
 

The Overseers provide Spiritual Care and oversight in the Assembly.  

The Deacons and other ministry area leaders assist the Overseers and 

work alongside them in the different ministry areas.  Please contact  

the Overseers with any of your questions or concerns, or with any ideas/ 

initiatives that would involve the church in any way  
 

Overseers meet: First and third Wednesday of the month with the 

Deacons on the third Wednesday, and with other ministry areas 

throughout the year. 

 

  

  

10227-97 Street  

Westlock, AB T7P 2H1 

780-349-4555 

wgchapel@telusplanet.net 

www.westlockgospelchapel.com 

  

OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday – Friday 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

  

  

 
 

We are a family of believers in Jesus 

Christ intentionally connecting people to 

His love, purpose and hope. 

Westlock Gospel Chapel 
 

Sunday, Mar. 7, 2021 
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